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Happy Cinco de Mayo!! 
  
We just returned from the celebration at Penasco Park.  a great success!  
  
We had 75 people signed up and more came up to buy tickets.  We ordered 125 hot 
dogs and there was none left after serving. 
  
El Compa Carlos played 2 sets and Layla danced during intermission, I must say the 
entertainment was first notch!   We were event treated to a dance exhibition by 
Aaron.  After Layla's exceptional performance, we had a cake walk or 10.  I want to 
thank those who donated cakes for this activity! 
  
We once again had a "blind" salsa contest.  There were 7 entries, 3rd place winner was 
Linda Djupstrom, 2nd place was Karla Wise (wife of Joseph), and the first place winner 
for the second year in a row was LeeAnna Schuepp.  Congratulations to you all! 
  
Cornhole was set up and enjoyed by many including staff and the roofing staff.   
  
The staff and I always enjoy these gatherings where we can mingle with residents and 
have fun! 
  
I wish you all a wonderful weekend! 
Dorothy 
 


